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a) The next meeting is Monday December 1 at noon in Kilcawley room 2057. Additional 
meeting(s) will be scheduled for the week of December 8. Please return the enclosed ASAP. 

b) Minutes of November 19, 1997; 4:00 p.m. 

Present: Sirbu, Riley, Conser, Mears, Singler, Messuri, Kornbluth, McCloud, Gill-Wigal,. 
Wm. Jenkins, Chair of General Education Task Force, was also present. 

1. Singler reported on questions raised in a discussion at Dean's Council about the intentions and 
definitions of the mandatory advisement policy relative to a GPA under 2.0. After some 
discussion by members from last year's committee and questions by new members, the ASC 
directed that a written explanation of the policy as understood, and intended by the committee be 
sent to the Provost. 

2. William Jenkins spoke about the proposal from the GETF, outlined its history and 
deliberations, provided explanations about some of the provisions, and responded to questions 
from ASC members. 

The ASC agreed to meet December 1 to begin deliberations about procedures and the proposal. 
Additional meeting would be held during the week of December 8. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 




